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                                                                                                                                       District 9423
CAMBRIDGE COURIER
___________________________________________________________Information about our next Rotary Meeting (usually held at Cambridge Bowling Club, 7.10 for 7.30 am):
Wednesday 22nd November 2023
Speaker:  Alan Nelson                                 Topic: The Gourmet Trains of Yesteryear
On Duty:  Speaker Host, Introduction & thanks:  Peter Wagner                          Set up/Pack up:  Jeremy Wood



NEWS FROM LAST WEEK



Fred’s son and his friends have started a band called Duvet. It’s a cover band. 
Coming up soon
Wednesday 29th November 2023
Speaker: n/a  
Topic:  No meeting today due to Driver Education on Thursday 30th November
Speaker Host, Intro & thanks: n/a
Set up/pack up:  n/a


GENERAL NEWS ITEMS
1. Guests – John (UK), Monique, Eileen, Jeanette
2. Driver training on track for 30 November
3. Social update – details of Christmas party to follow.
4. Backyard Blitz details provided – coordinator Jan
5. Lake Monger Community Shed open day 9th December. See Max.
6. Guest speaker Alan Nelson – Spirit of the West
IF A MEMBER CAN’T ATTEND, OR WANTS TO BRING A VISITOR, PLEASE ADVISE LIBBY LARSEN BY EARLY MONDAY MORNING
Either by telephone (0438 462 917) or email (libbylarsen@westnet.com.au).                Bulletin Editor: Roger Veary                                      
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Birthdays: none this time   
Wedding anniversaries: none this time
Rotary anniversaries: none this time  
The Fete was an extraordinary success, yielding a remarkable net profit of $21,031.81, and our share amounts to an impressive $10,015.19. This outstanding outcome is a testament to the concerted efforts of everyone involved. The event buzzed with positive energy, thanks to the notable turnout of club members, contributing to the fantastic atmosphere.
A heartfelt thank you is extended to all contributors, with special recognition for the dedication of stall leaders and the entire Fete committee. Particularly deserving of applause is Peter Pearse, the Fete chairperson, and a true legend in our Rotary Club. Peter dedicated six months to this monumental effort, and his contribution was pivotal to the Fete's success.
Monique from St Edmunds Church expressed her deep appreciation, eloquently stating that "Rotary defines hard work." Her words resonate with the ethos of our Rotary Club, where dedication and hard work make a tangible impact on our community.
In summary, the Fete triumph stands as a testament to the strength of our community spirit within the Rotary Club, showcasing our collective ability to make a meaningful and positive impact.
Club recess – the club now goes into recess until 30th January when a social function is to be held at Frank’s.
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